
2013 Trustees Election
In November, an election will be held to select two trustees for the Faculty Pension Plan (FPP) Board of 

Trustees.  A Call for Nominations will be mailed to all members in September, asking for candidates.  

If you are interested in running for one of these two positions, please contact Cheryl Neighbour 

(cheryl.neighbour@ubc.ca), Secretary to the Board, regarding the responsibilities and duties of Board 

members. 

Visit the Plan’s website
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Looking for the Market Commentary and the Plan’s Fund Performance and Composition?
This information is available on the Investments page at the Plan’s website.

www.pensions.ubc.ca/faculty

Where can I fi nd the latest news on the Faculty Pension Plan?
Check out our Latest News section on the front page of the Plan’s website, which includes the latest news 

on Plan changes, events, member communications, and much more. 

Upcoming Workshops
“You & Your Pension Plan” workshops for new members or members wishing to learn more about the Plan 

are available throughout the year, as well as “Understanding Your Retirement Income Options” workshops 

for members approaching retirement. The following are upcoming workshops offered by the FPP:

Understanding Your Retirement Income Options  You & Your Pension Plan
Thursday, August 22, 2013    Wednesday, September 11, 2013
12:00 p.m. to 2:30 p.m.     9:30 a.m. to 11:00 a.m.

For more information on these workshops or to register for a session above, please send an e-mail to 

fpp@hr.ubc.ca.  For up-to-date workshop information and dates, please refer to the Workshops page on the 

Plan’s website. 
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